
 
   

 

 

   

   

  

  

  

 

   

 

 

    

 

  

  

 

 

 

  

 

TUESDAY 19 JULY 
 

PRIZE GIVING 

FRIDAY 22 JULY 
 

BREAK UP – BUFFET LUNCH 

Our winners will receive a,  
certificate and a prize. 

Children will compete in a selection of 
events against each other. 

Children will enjoy a buffet 
lunch before we break up at 2.15pm. 

SPORTS DAYS 
 

To be confirmed 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

MID-SUMMER CLOSE – FRIDAY 22 JULY RE-OPEN – WEDNESDAY 7 SEPTEMBER 
   

TRAINING DAY CLOSE - FRIDAY 30 SEPTEMBER 
   

HALF TERM CLOSE – FRIDAY 21 OCTOBER RE-OPEN – MONDAY 31 OCTOBER 
   

CHRISTMAS CLOSE – FRIDAY 16 DECEMBER RE-OPEN – TUESDAY 3 JANUARY 2023 

 

S C H O O L                                                               H O L I D A Y S 

Staff have worked hard to produce 

individual pupil reports. I have read 

them all and written my comments on 

too. It has been a pleasure, to be able 

to read and write about our wonderful 

children- all 500 of them! Reports will 

be sent home with the children who will 

be in school plus for their siblings. We 

will then arrange pick up times for the 

reports of families who are not in 

school. Keep an eye on the App and 

website for further details as we aim to 

send these home on the 15 July. 

 

HOLIDAY 
BREAKFAST 

SORRY 

NO DOGS  
ALLOWED 

 

 

We may have travelled to London in the second class of the fantastic 
Grand Central yesterday, but the whole day, particularly the children’s 
behaviour, was first class! 5W children enjoyed a day of glorious sunshine 
whilst exploring the sights of London and on the London Eye! Thanks to 
the staff who put in a 17 hour shift; we know how much the children 
appreciated staff’s efforts for their amazing day out! 

 

SPORTS DAYS! 
 

HEAD LICE 
Remember –  

once a week take a peek  

PLEASE NOTE – PRIZE WINNER WILL BE NOTIFIED NEXT WEEK. 



  

 

  

BOOKING LINE IS OPEN FROM TUESDAY 5 JULY 2022 



 
NEXT STEPS FOR LIVING WITH 

On Tuesday 29 March, the Secretary of State for Health and Social Care, Sajid Javid, set out the next steps for living with 

COVID-19 in England from Friday 1 April. 

 

Free COVID-19 tests will continue to be available for specific groups, including eligible patients and NHS staff, once universal 

testing offer ends on Friday 1 April. 

Update guidance will advise: 

 

 Adults with symptoms of a respiratory infection, and who have a high temperature or feel unwell, should try to 

stay at home and avoid contact with other people until they feel well enough to resume normal activities and they 

no longer have a high temperature 

 

 Children and young people who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at home and avoid contact 

with other people. They can go back to school, college or childcare when they no longer have a high temperature, 

and they are well enough to attend 

 

 Adults with a positive COVID-19 test result should try to stay at home and avoid contact with other people for 5 

days, which is when they are most infectious. For children and young people aged 18 and under, the advice will be 

3 days. 

CHILDCARE SETTINGS FROM FRIDAY 1 APRIL 2022 


